WEDGEWOOD TENNIS VILLAS OF TUSCAWILLA

 HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING
May 8, 2017
CALL TO ORDER

Lorie Fulkes called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.

VERIFICATION OF QUORUM 

Board members present included Susan Kellicut, Barbara Reuter, Chet Zwissler, Lainey Story and Fred Thomas in person and Brian Wallace by phone. Lorie Fulkes represented Hara Community 1st Advisors. There were seven (7) homeowners in attendance. 

PROOF OF NOTICE

The agenda was posted at the community bulletin board at the clubhouse and the meeting signs were posted at all entrances to the community forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting. 
OPEN FORUM
Fern Miller addressed the Board regarding bears in the area and residents leaving their garbage cans out. 

1491 Conner’s is parking a red SUV on the grass.

Luis Velez asked about the mowing days.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The Board reviewed the minutes of the April 24, 2017 Board Meeting. Lainey made a motion to approve the minutes. Fred seconded the motion. A vote was called. All in favor, motion carried. 
MANAGER’S REPORT

Lorie reviewed the manager’s report dated May 8, 2017. A copy of the report will be attached to the approved minutes and retained on file for future reference by the Association.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

ACC: Three (3) applications were reviewed and approved since the last meeting. 
ITT/Netlines: Sue has a volunteer that is interested.        

Social: An event will be held on July 23rd. Volunteers are needed to help. Sue is looking into some catering companies.   

COMMITTEE REPORTS CONTINUED

Landscaping: Eastwood is doing a good job. Work was suspended the previous week due to a tragic event. 

OLD BUSINESS
None
NEW BUSINESS
Clubhouse Popcorn Ceiling: There are several areas that need to be repaired. The popcorn can be removed and the ceiling painted for $2.25 to $2.75 a square foot. The Board will look at the ceiling and discuss at the next meeting. This item was tabled.
Umbrellas: The Board discussed umbrellas in the atrium areas. Umbrellas will be treated like basketball hoops. They must be taken down when not in use. Barbara brought up a home on Forest Hills that possibly has an umbrella attached to the house. Fred and Lorie will look at during the next drive through.
NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on June 12th.  
ADJOURNMENT

Lainey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Barbara seconded the motion A vote was called. All in favor, motion carried the meeting adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Secretary of the Association,

Lorie Fulkes, LCAM, CMCA

HMI Community 1st Advisors
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